
 
 

 
 

INFORMATION: 
 

 
 

Good morning Cudas, Today is January 13, 2025 

 
 

Off campus Permission slips were distributed through 1st period classes, January 9.   

Students without a 1st period can pick up their permission slip at the school counseling office front desk. 

ALL ELIGIBLE students must have the new sticker by Tuesday January 14 to go off campus for lunch. 

 
 
"Teachers and Students, Good News Referrals can be redeemed with Mrs. Zihal's snack cart in the mornings by 

submitting the signed referral for a snack.  Students can also redeem Good News Referrals starting Friday 

afternoon by coming to Student Services.  PBIS is excited as we are planning the Q3 party already.  We are 

looking forward to many students being a party of our positive rewards system." 

 

          
 

                             CUDA BITES 

January 13, 2025 
                             “Dream Big, AIM Higher” 

    
 
 



📣 Attention! 

Want to explore Greece and the Greek Isles this summer? Join us for an info meeting on Tuesday, January 14th, at 6 PM in the 

Media Center. 

For questions or a flyer, see Mr. Parker in 5-121. Don’t miss out on this unforgettable adventure! 

 

 

Save the Date: Prom 2025 is scheduled for Friday, April 11.  More information regarding Prom 

Court and ticket sales will be coming in February.  Contact Ms. Lilly for more information. 

 

There is an FCA huddle in the gym this Thursday, there will be free food, games, and a guest 

speaker!  
 

 

Seniors, 

The application for Outstanding Senior is now open. Please complete the application using the link that 

was sent to your school email. Your application must include a typed essay. Applications are due no 

later than 11:59pm on January 31. 

 

 



SENIORS: Scholarship Boot Camp will be in the Media Center on Thursday, January 16, 2025. This is your 

opportunity to sit with a community member, finalize your essay, and go over local scholarships.  Please go to the 

School Counseling office to sign up for a session. 

 

Senior ads are winding down. Get your ad now! There are only a few days left to order.  

 
 

Seniors- be sure to check the scholarship bulletin board in school counseling.  New 

scholarships are being added periodically. 

 

 

Sports 
 

Students interested in playing on the tennis teams, please see Coach Perry in room       6-228 

before school or during lunch for information regarding the upcoming season.  

 



Flag football Tryouts will be after school on January 27. You must have all paperwork turned into tryout. Please see 

Mrs. Schwarts in athletics to make sure you are clear. If you are currently in a winter sport, please see coach Vaughn 

and let him know you plan to tryout after your season has ended. 

 

Congratulations to the girls’ soccer team for their 2-0 win over Spruce Creek Friday night, and on winning their 1st 

ever 5 Star Conference tournament! Lilli Magee and Skya Horth scored the goals, and Mad Davis and Alaina Harden 

got the assists. Molly Andriola had one save on the night. Way to go girls! 

 

 

Thank you and have a great day! 

 
 


